
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro     Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C.  20515    Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Mercer County Multipurpose Center project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Development Authority of Mercer County 

(DAMC) located at 241 Mercer Springs Road, Princeton, WV 24740.  

The funding would be used for land purchase to build a multi-purpose facility and community 

center that will serve as an economic development driver for the region.   

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Carol D. Miller 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 

 

 

 


